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"This is the first time I have contacted you. I want to hear what the Word of God is and 
examine it. Thank you, and God bless you.” 

A BROKEN CLOCK … 
Some say, “A broken clock is right twice a day.” Years ago, I heard this phrase from some well-meaning 

brethren, often used to justify the use of denominational tools and sources. “They may not have the full truth,” the 
thinking goes, “but they got this part right.” While the phrase is technically true, it’s also true that there are 1,440 
minutes in a day—and a broken clock is wrong during 1,438 of them. God didn’t call us to be occasionally right. He 
called us to walk in the truth (3 John 4), and to help others do the same. Jesus said, 

“And ye shall know the truth, and the truth shall make you free” (John 8:32). 

The world doesn’t need partial truth or fleeting accuracy. It needs the full, reliable message of the Gospel—
truth all the time, not just two minutes a day. That’s why we are committed to providing Bible resources that aren’t 
borrowed or patched together, but built upon the foundation of God’s Word—designed to glorify Him and to 
teach truth clearly, faithfully, and respectfully. And that’s why your support matters. Through your prayers, 
encouragement, and generosity, you help people around the world turn away from broken clocks and discover 
trustworthy, Bible-centered teaching. 

A gentleman from Spain recently wrote to us: 

As I write this newsletter, we’re finalizing the recordings for our Thessalonians courses, along with several 
other topical videos—including our first Studies for Women series on “The Christian Woman.” We are especially 
thankful to my wife, Jacky, for stepping out of her comfort zone to deliver such an exciting and encouraging study 
for ladies. We’re also preparing for Polishing the Pulpit (PTP) in Branson, MO, where we’ll be offering 27 Spanish 
lessons based on the Sermon on the Mount this July. Please pray not only for the success of this event, but for the 
opportunity to strengthen our Hispanic brethren and equip them with the tools they need to help fulfill the Great 
Commission. 

We are busy—but we are blessed. And we’re deeply grateful to God—and to you—for making this work 
possible. Let us never settle for being right twice a day. Let us walk in the light, speak the truth, and give God the 
glory—all 1,440 minutes of each day. Please visit spanishbibleschool.org to learn more about this work of the 
Lord—or donate online. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://www.youtube.com/@escuelabiblicaenlinea
https://spanishbibleschool.org/

